Dansville Elementary School March Board Update

March is Reading Month has been so much fun this month! The DES theme this year
is Reading in the Jungle: Let your Imagination Run WILD. Special decorations,
reading trackers, prizes, mystery guest readers and fun dress up days are all a part
of the festivities of Reading Month. A Read-A-Thon fundraiser is also happening
during this busy month. Students who turn in their weekly reading logs have a
chance to be randomly selected for prizes each week. The top 3 readers from each
class will get to watch a movie with Ms. Popek at the end of the month.

Elementary parent teacher conferences were held on March 8 and 9. We had a
participation rate of 93% and another successful book fair. Our sales for the last two
book fairs have earned DES a buy-one-get-one free book fair that will be scheduled
later this year!

Piloting of EL Education and Bookworms literacy curriculums continues in seven
classrooms. Piloting will continue past spring break due to all of February’s snow
days. Teachers and students have been enjoying both curriculums.

Kindergarten and Begindergarten Round Up was rescheduled for March 2nd from
It's always an exciting event to see the energy, enthusiasm in the form of future
Aggies. At this point we have about 40 students registered. This does not take into
account the current Begindergarten students who will return next year as
Kindergarten students.

4th Grade has been working hard on their Living Wax Museum Projects. Other
classes will be visiting the “museum” during the day on the 21st and students will be
back in to present to families from 5:30-7:00 in the evening.

Let Your Imasinatios:




